
 

 

The mission of the Washington Township Public Schools is to provide a safe, positive, and progressive environment that 
provides opportunity for all students to attain the knowledge and skills specified in the NJ Student Learning Standards at 
all grade levels, as to ensure their full participation in an ever-changing world as responsible, self-directed and civic-minded 
citizens. 
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October 23, 2017 

Dear Washington Township Families: 

In light of recent closings at a number of area schools due to air quality, our District proactively 

commissioned Coastal Environmental Compliance, LLC, out of Hammonton, N.J., to test the air quality of 

all 11 of our schools. Over the past ten days, five rooms in every building randomly were selected by the 

company for testing, with additional classrooms and science labs tested at Washington Township High 

School. 

I am pleased to share that all tested areas show our air quality to be of acceptable levels.  

Visual inspections prompted the need to professionally clean and remediate multiple classrooms at WTHS, 

even though air quality samples were acceptable in all but two of these rooms.  Subsequent testing after 

remediation resulted in all rooms being cleared for use. 

Coastal Environmental’s reports, along with actual lab results, can be reviewed below. We will continue to 

monitor air quality throughout the District on an ongoing basis to ensure the safety and well-being of our 

students and staff.   

Sincerely, 

 

                                                                   Joseph Bollendorf 

Superintendent of Schools 


